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Welcome back after the summer break. Our students have returned with new enthusiasm and continue to impress me with their excellent behaviour and their uniform has been immaculate. Thank you for supporting the school in this.
We are now part of the Sapientia Learning Trust and Jonathan Taylor the CEO wrote to you all earlier in the week. We are already benefitting from the new Trust, the improvements below were enabled by moving to Sapientia.
These improvements include a brand new IT suite, in addition, the old suite has been updated to 30 student stations. These will have a big impact on student learning and outcomes. We have a new canopy outside of the restaurant that offers sheltered seating for students at break and lunch times. We also have new branding and signage outside of the school.
Our website will soon be rebranded, the information on the current website has been maintained as much as possible, but if you have any queries please contact the school. We have included the current restaurant menu and pricing within this newsletter.
Thank you again for your support in ensuring our students are equipped and ready to learn at Ixworth High School.
Mr Gibb
Headteacher

Headteacher

Please ensure that Arbor accounts are topped up for your child. There are a few students that are having trouble accessing this, and we have made Arbor aware, as we are not usually permitted to allow accounts to go into arrears. If you do not top up their account please send a packed lunch. Some accounts are not showing on our school meal system, we will still provide food for these students and they will be charged retrospectively once the account is visible.
Our initial enrichment offer for the summer will be sent home this evening, this is for trips that require us to plan sometime in advance. Further offers will be released next year. If you have any queries, please contact Mr Stacpoole (Director of Enrichment) via the school.
As part of our move to Sapientia our email addresses have changed, all emails sent to staff using the old email address will be forwarded, but some email accounts had not successfully moved across, this has led to delays in answering emails on the enquiries account. We are working through these emails as quickly as possible.
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Key Dates

Week beginning 9th September is Week B on our timetable
12th September 		Open evening all prospective Year 6 students 4-7.30 pm
19th September 		GCSE Success Evening, all Year 10 & 11, 5-7 pm
26th September 		Year 8 – Year Ahead Briefing, 5-6pm
3rd October 		Year 9 – Year Ahead Briefing, 5-6pm
14th October		Staff INSET Day, school is closed to pupils
26th October		Half term commences, school reopens on 4th November











Catering message
Student Related Enquiries
General enquiries about students or student-related incidents should always in the FIRST instance go to their Tutor. If for any reason this does not resolve the issue, please then contact the Head of Upper or Lower school, whichever is relevant to your child. 
Student absence
Student absences should still be registered with the School Office Team by Phone 01359 234050 by 9:00 am.
Lost Property
Items of lost property will be kept at the School Office. Please ensure you have all school uniform and sports kit clearly marked with your name on the inside of the item so if you do misplace anything it can be returned to you quickly.
Safeguarding 
Our Designated Safeguarding Lead is Mrs Hale, she is contactable via the school office.
 


 



Pastoral Notices

Dear Parent/Carers,
Please find attached this term’s menus, price list and plain sandwich meal deal poster.
We are pleased that we can still offer a complete hot main meal at the price of £2.55 to ensure no child is denied a hot meal.
We have also improved the break offer to include cheese on toast, croissants, ‘overnight oats’ and occasional treats such as sausage rolls and bacon rolls. We now also offer a plain sandwich meal deal for £2.55.
Please can we ask for your support with helping your child to budget according to their respective daily allowances and to be particularly mindful that the selections they make at breaktime will affect the amount they can spend at lunch.
We are also here to support you, and if you wish for us to adjust your child’s daily spend limits other than the standard £5 limit, we are happy to do this.
Best regards,
Mr Pilmer
Catering Manager
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